
Development & NGOs: 
Internships in Malawi 

Info Session

This program is a cooperative venture among the 

College of Social Science, the College of 

Agriculture and Natural Resources, and the 

Center for Gender in Global Context, which will 

allow students the opportunity to receive 

academic credit while participating in an 

internship with a non-governmental organization 

(NGO) in order to understand and critique 

development processes through the lens of an 

NGO in Malawi, a small vibrant country in 

southeast Africa.  

November 2, 
5:00pm 

International 
Center 

Room 204


